
 

 
 
24 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This Friday, 26 March, all students at Stella Maris School are 
participating in a beach clean-up with the help of Sustainable Coastlines. 
We are having workshops throughout the morning at school, before 
busing down to Orewa Beach together.  
 
The Sustainable Coastlines organisation are bringing all the materials 
needed for our students to safely participate. 
 
Each student will need to bring: 
● Sturdy, closed-toed shoes (trainers are fine) 
● An item of warm clothing 
● A rain jacket 
● A full drink bottle of water 
● Lunch (morning tea will be eaten at school) 
● A hat and sunscreen 
● PE gear at school (in case students need to change) 
 
We will be leaving the school at 11:00am and returning to school at 
approximately 1:45pm.   
 
Thank you for your support. If you have any questions please feel free to 
email me at olwyn@stellamaris.school.nz 
 
God bless 
 
 
Olwyn Hobman 
Associate Principal 


